
Clubs Updated Overview Sheet 

As you are no doubt aware, since September, the content of the National Curriculum has changed. As such, we are striving towards streamlining 

all of our activities to reflect these changes. 

We have reviewed the current clubs sheets (which children begin in Year 2), and have subsequently redesigned them. The changes to our current 

‘Clubs’ are shown in Bold. The New National Curriculum Expectation is that all children are now expected to know up to their 12 times tables by 

the end of Year 4. 

Club Action 

Club 27 
Will remain unchanged. There will be 27 questions which test the children on their 2s, 5s and 10 times tables up to being 
multiplied by 10 e.g. 10x3. 

Club 40 
Will now test children on their 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables, up to 12 e.g. 12x2, 12x3. This covers what has been learnt 
previously, whilst including the new highlighted tables. 

Club 40* Will set division questions division for the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 facts up to 12 e.g. 96÷12=8  

Club 55 
Will test children on their 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 times tables, up to 12 e.g. 11x12. This covers what has been learnt 
previously, whilst including the new highlighted tables. 

Club 55* 
Will set division questions for the 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 facts, up to 12 e.g. 72÷12=6 This covers what has been learnt 
previously, whilst including the new highlighted tables. 

100 Grid Will remain unchanged. This will continue to test children on 100 selected questions from all tables within 3 and a half minutes. 

Club 55+ Will remain unchanged. This will test children on Fractions of a quantity, decimal multiplication and % of a quantity. 

55+ extra 
Will remain unchanged. This will test children on Fractions of a quantity, decimal multiplication and % of a quantity, square roots 
of numbers and totalling negative numbers. 

 

We will be moving to the new system after October half term. Therefore, any scores the children have gained before half term will be restarted for 

the clubs which have changed. This will ensure that children are scored fairly and achieve their badges within a consistent framework of tests.  
 


